
Girls' East Riding Football League  

versus Mount Pleasant 

Thursday 24th April 2025 - Market Weighton School 

 
After making steady progress with each and every fixture throughout the East 

Riding Football League campaign up to this point, our girls travelled to Market 

Weighton School to face Mount Pleasant in our final game full of confidence.  

 

As much as the girls tried, they just couldn’t quite reach the high levels of 

performance they’d shown previously and fell to a couple of narrow defeats. The 

fact that they weren’t quite at 100% and still made both games extremely tight is 

a sign of the girls' attitude and willingness to work hard for each other. We wait 

now to see if our points total is enough to qualify for the Finals event next Half 

Term. Whatever the outcome, this team has done themselves, their parents and 

their school extremely proud throughout the season. Well done all of you! 

 

 

 
 


